
Sent: 27/07/2023 5:47:41 PM
Subject: Development Application: DA 2023/0868

I wish to submit my opposition to the Development Application DA 2023/0868

I feel this development would be totally inconsistent with the character of the area.

Traffic in this area is already a nightmare with single lane traffic flow, I also feel this exceeds
the threshold for
low density, low impact.

Regards
Heath Graham
949 Pittwater Road.


